Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of the Organising Committee of the 1st Conference on Wild and Domesticated Mammal Hair (WDMH) I am gladly inform you, that the homepage of the conference

http://1st-conference-mammal-hair.elte.hu

is functioning and contains the basic information which help to organise your attendance and participation on the conference. We are going to complete the content of the homepage no later than the mid-September. The registration will open on 20th October 2018.

Please, share this information with your colleagues, scholars and PhD students who might be interested in this topic and would be enthusiatic to participate on this conference. We tried to find the e-mail addresses of all researchers who published their results related with the scope of the Conference and sent them the former circulars. There could be, however, several colleagues whom we could not reach yet, therefore your help would be essential in this respect. Thank you in advance!

With all best regards,

30.07.2018.

Mária Tóth conference chair